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           Item No.: 6 a – e 
 
TO:  Mayor Ann Campbell and Ames City Council Members 
 
FROM: Lieutenant Jeff Brinkley – Ames Police Department 
 
DATE: September 1, 2010  
 
SUBJECT: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal Reference City Council Agenda  
  September 14, 2010 
 
 
The Council agenda for September 14, 2010, includes beer permits and liquor license renewals for: 

 
• Class C Beer – Elmquist/Decker’s BP, 821 Lincoln Way 
• Class C Liquor & Outdoor Service – Brewer’s, 2704 Stange Road 
• Class C Liquor & Outdoor Service – Wallaby’s Grille, 3720 W. Lincoln Way 
• Class C Liquor – La Fuente Mexican Restaurant, 217 South Duff Avenue 
• Class C Liquor & Outdoor Service – Hickory’s Hall, 300 S. 17th Street 

 
A review of the Ames Police Department’s records found no violations for Brewer’s, Wallaby’s, La Fuente 
or Hickory’s Hall during the past twelve months.  The police department would recommend renewal. 
 
A search of records for Elmquist/Decker’s showed that the establishment was cited on 03-25-2010 for sales 
to minors during a police compliance check.  There have been no violations since.  The police department 
will continue to monitor compliance and would recommend renewal. 
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